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       Notice to Suppliers 

                     

   Change to SABRe Protection, Packaging and Labelling Guidelines 

Originator: Dave Allen 
Job Title:  Head of Compliance - Logistics 
Business Unit: Planning 
 

NTS Number: 498 
Issue: 1 
Date: 18th April 2020 
 

 
For the attention of the Quality Manager 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
Global Civil Aerospace gas turbine supply chain suppliers. 
 
 
Introduction: 
 
The SABRE Protection, Packaging and Labelling (PPL) guidance document has been updated to 
reflect specific information on the primary, secondary and tertiary packaging and the data required 
on labels and the labelling of products. 
 
 
Action Required: 
 
Please review and follow the updated guidance on labelling and packaging with immediate effect.   
 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
SABRe                                Paula Adkins 
      Global Head of Supplier Quality – Civil Aerospace 

 
 


